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April 9, 2018
M-Step Testing

The third grade will be taking the M-Step Test on Tuesday, May 8th and Thursday, May 10th. I am sending a note home that gives you some links for additional information and there is even a link for students to practice using the tools. We will be going over the information in class too.
Map (NWEA) Testing

Our Map tests will be taken later in May on the 23rd and 24th. The test will measure the growth for the year. The results let us know where your child is and what material they are ready to learn next. 
Quarter 3 Ends

The last day of quarter 3 is Wednesday, April 11th. It’s hard to believe that we will start quarter 4 on Thursday! Usually, the last quarter goes by the quickest. Report cards will be sent home with your child on Tuesday, April 17th. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Spring Weather

I’ve heard that by the end of the week we are actually going to get the spring weather! I can’t wait until we can go outside for recess. I’m sure the students will be excited too!

Have a great week!
